
From: Richards Mini Mac   
Sent: 14 November 2022 14:59 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref S62a/2022.0012 Land east of station, Elsenham 
 
Ref S62a/2022.0012 Land east of station, Elsenham 
 
From Richard Goold 
          
          
          
          
          
          
 
 
I am a resident of Henham Essex and I refer to the above application for a further 200 houses tote an 
addition to the 350 houses under construction on the above land. 
 
Whilst I understand the need for extra housing I find that this proposal is not sustainable. 
The transport system in this area would not cope with the extra traffic. The public transport is not 
adequate and the roads are not capable of the extra movements. 
Most people in this area would need to work and shop outside the area and the roads to either 
Saffron Walden or Bishops Stortford are all ready congested. 
 
To allow this level of development would put a high level of burden on the existing roads. 
 
Housing needs to be spread over the whole county and not these large development in one place. 
 
For this reason I object to this application. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Goold 
 




